
We are your golf destination in the city!  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19  

Safety Policy Plan 

At Royal Woodbine GC 
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COVID 19 Practices 

 

Physical Distancing 

Everyone MUST practice Physical Distancing of at least 2 meters from all patrons and staff members 

 

Proper Hand Hygiene and Respiratory Etiquette 

Wash your hands with soap & water for at least 20 seconds or hand sanitizer if not available.  Cover your cough 

or sneeze into a tissue.  Avoid touching your face, nose and mouth with unwashed hands. 

 

Your Health - Our Health 

If you feel any symptoms such as Cough, Headache, Fever, or Difficulty Breathing, "PLEASE STAY HOME". 

 

Transactions 

During this time there will be ZERO HANDLING OF CASH by either the Royal Woodbine Pro Shop or Food 

& Beverage Carts.   DEBIT CARD or CREDIT CARD will be the only form of payment accepted. 

 



Arrival 

 Please arrive no more than 20 minutes before your designated tee time. 

 Our greeters will no longer be able to help with your clubs but will be able to assist you 

through the check in phase. Physical distancing measures will be in place to keep our 

groups safe upon arrival. 

 Our starters will help your group get to the first tee and will provide physical distancing 

guidelines expected during your round. 

 You MUST have a tee time to play, there will be no walk-ons until further notice.  All tee 

times must be booked online or over the phone. 

 Players will be encouraged to prepay over the phone when tee time is booked. 

 Washrooms and Pro Shop will be open.  All other areas of clubhouse will be closed. 

 Hand sanitizers will be available for use before entering the Pro Shop 

 Increased cleaning of washrooms and high traffic areas will be performed. 

Pro Shop 

 Our pro shop will be open, only 3 people are allowed into the pro shop at a time. 

 Clubhouse washrooms maximum 2 people at a time 

 Protective counter shields have been installed and tap limits have been increased to $250 

to ensure a touch-less and safe experience. 

  Club rentals will not be available at this time 

 The Clubhouse will be closed until further notice 
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Golf Course 

 All customers shall load and unload their own golf bags. 

 All flag poles will remain in the raised cups.  There will be an insert that will prevent the 
ball from dropping in the hole.  Avoid touching the flag pole at all times. 

 Social distancing – stay 6 feet or 2 meters apart from each other. This will be strictly 
enforced. 

 All rakes will be removed from the golf course. Preferred lies in all bunkers will be 
allowed. 

 All ball washers will be removed from the golf course. 

 All on course washrooms will be closed until further notice. 

 Covid-19 signage detailing guidelines and procedures will be posted around the clubhouse 
and on the golf course 

 Beverage carts will be available during the round 

Power Carts 

 Players are encouraged to walk.  Pull carts are available and sanitized 

after each use 

 One rider per cart or you can ride together if you live in the same 

household.  Power carts will be cleaned and sanitized after each use. 

Post Round 

 Players will be directed to park the cart behind the putting green 

 Players will empty their own garbage and recycling into the bins 

 Players are expected to leave immediately after the round  

 Carts will be thoroughly wiped/sanitized at all touch points after each 

round 
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